
August 19, 2016 

 

Grace Abuhamad 

Digital Economy Policy Analyst 

U.S. Department of Commerce 

 
Dear Grace,  

 

ICANN’s Cross Community Working Group on Accountability, a key component of ICANN’s 

IANA Stewardship Transition, would like to officially recognize your outstanding dedication, 

extensive efforts and exceptional contributions which were critical to the success of the Work 

Stream 1 project. 

 

Such large and important undertakings for the global Internet community can only succeed if 

there is uncompromising dedication to the objective by some outstanding individuals. With this 

letter the CCWG-Accountability would like to state without any reservations that you were one 

of those individuals for this project. 

 

We wish you the best of luck in your new responsibilities at NTIA and hope that you will 

remember us as fondly as we will you for your dynamism, kindness and unflinching attention to 

detail. 

 

The CCWG-Accountability Co-Chairs on behalf of the entire CCWG-Accountability 

 

Thomas Rickert, Mathieu Weill, Leon Sanchez 

 

 

 


